Motorship "PACIFIC BUILDER"

The contents of the attached cablegram have been
discussed with Mr. Hsu in London, and he is unaware of any

alteration in this ship's schedule.

As the suggested voyage to Hong Kong is outside

i ‘thé agreement reached with the Committee he has asked for

action to be deferred for twenty four hours to enable him

to ascertain the Owners' intentions.

The case has been discussed with Mr. Turnbull, who
has agreed that we await further devekpments but that we
advise the Kobe Surveyors of the position.

b

8th September,1959.
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